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Vigiano Brothers 7th Annual Memorial Golf Outing 
Tuesday, June 15, 2010 

HOLBROOK COUNTRY CLUB 
7 am Registration & Full Breakfast 

TEE OFF — 8:30 AM 
Donation: $160 per GOLFER 

  Ladies  
 Welcome 

Includes: All Green Fees, Cart, Driving Range, 
        Breakfast, BBQ Lunch, Dinner & 
         Open Bar ( back at the Lodge). 

There’s still time for PLAYERS, SPONSORS & WORKERS to sign-up 
                  Contact Tom Lorito  631 539-9113 
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LODGE OFFICERS 
John T. Vigiano—President 
318 West 24th Street 
Deer Park, NY 11729 
631-242-7479 

LODGE & CORPORATION OFFICERS: 
1ST Vice President………………………………………… Andy Filangeri—666-0413 
2nd Vice President……………………………………. Frank Provenzano—667-1133 
Immediate Past President  ..………………………. Alphonse Marigliano- 242-0849 
Orator ..…………………………………………………… Frank Montuori—422-6914 
Recording Secretary .……………………………………..….Bob Savino—422-6934 
Financial Secretary .…………………………………….…..Mike Ferrato—243-1414 
Treasurer ……………………………………………….……..Tom Lorito—539– 9113 

 

LODGE OFFICERS: 
Corresponding Secretary ………………………………………….Jack Battaglia—427-3425 
Principal Trustee ……………………………………………….Jim Caravella—516-794-7988 
Trustees: 

Pete Aglio—274-0261…………………………………….…….Jack Verdi—669-6974 
Ralph Preta—499-4635……….………………………………..Ed Valenti—665-6323 
Sal Favarolo—321-1819………………………………..……...Lou Morga—422-6474 
Sal Mangano—988-3000………………………….....…….Chris Schiavo—254-3650 

Masters of Ceremonies: 
Carmine Soldano—586-0883 …………………………………...Sal Pipia - 271-2755 

Sentinel  …………………………………………………………………...Joe Bilello - 587-3328 
Chaplain ………………………………………………………………..Mike Ferrato—243-1414 
State Deputy to Brumidi Lodge ………………………………….. Angelo Crimi 
 

CORPORATION DIRECTORS: 
Roy Perticone—242-5492 …………………………………….Joe Commisso - 586-6825 
Bob Cava - 669-8896 ………………………………………….Frank Ferrante - 661-8485 
Tony Bianco—243-0614 …………………………………….Rocco Germano - 560-3301 
Tom Tartaro -(516) 364-8879 ………………………………..Paul Carosotto  - 667-1779 
……………………………………………………………………….Bill Lamont  - 669-4543 

Vincent Cantone - Honorary* Barney Ferrante - Honorary 
Director, Emeritus - Frank Ferrante 

 

STATE OFFICERS: 
State Principal Trustee ………………………………………………….Bill Lamont – 669-4543 
State Appointee, General Laws and By-Laws Chairman…………..Arthur Spera – 669-7295 
District 1 Chairperson Italian Cultural & Languages ……………….Mike Ferrato—243-1414 
District 1 Parade Chairperson……………………………….……...Roy Perticone—242-5492 
 

STATE DEPUTIES: 
State Deputy to Giuseppe Nigro Lodge #2234 ………………….Frank Ferrante – 661-8485 
State Deputy to The Vigiano Brothers Lodge #3436.………………Arthur Spera – 669-7295 
State Deputy to Arturo Toscanini Lodge #2107..……………….....Roy Perticone – 242-5492 

COMMITTEE CHAIRMEN 
Bar Chairman…………………………………..…..Joe Bilello—587-3328 
Bell Jar Chairman……………………….…...Tom Tartaro 516-364-8879 
…….Co-Chair Paul Carosotto—667-1779 ….Jack Messina—667-8053 
…….Frank Misiano - 242-3796 …………………….Sal Pipia - 271-2755 
Bingo Chairman ………………………….…...Andy Filangeri—666-0413 
……………………………………….  ..Co-Chair   Jack Verdi—669-6974 
Dark Horse ………………………………………...Joe Bilello—587-3328 
Community Affairs …………………………...Frank Ferrante—661-8485 
CSJ ……………………………………………….Mike Ferrato - 243-1414 
Fund Raiser Chairman ………………… ........Chris Schiavo—254-3650 
Health & Welfare …………………………………...Pete Nani—242-4261 
House Chairman  …………………………….Joe Commisso - 586-6825 
Historian………..………     ……………….…..  Sal Favorola—321-1819 
Kitchen / Assistant House Chairman……….Frank Montuori - 422-6914 
La Voce Editor …………………………...……….Bob Savino—422-6934 
La Voce co-Editor  ………………………..….Sabrina Savino—422-6934 

PAST PRESIDENTS 
 

Sonny Marigliano 
2007—2009 

Roy Perticone 
2005—2007 
Bill Lamont 
2003 - 2005 

Clemente Oropallo 
2001 – 2003 

Arthur Spera 
1999 – 2001 

Paul Del Prete 
1997 – 1999 

Nick Occhino 
1995 – 1997 

Frank Ferrante 
1993 – 1995 

George Nappi 
1991 – 1993 
Ted Spera* 
1989 – 1991 

Stephen Pepe 
1987 – 1989 

Frank Giacalone 
1985 – 1987 

Joseph Sanfilippo* 
1984 – 1985 

Anthony Bianco 
1982 – 1984 

Rocco Sciarrone* 
1979 – 1982 
Joe Errico* 
1976 – 1979 

Rocco Castoro 
1975 – 1976 

Mike Bovino* 
1973 – 1975 

Paul Coniglio 
1970 – 1973 

Mario Mesisco * 
1969 – 1970 

John Farina * 
Honorary 

 
*Deceased 

EATP ……………………………………….Paul Carosotto - 667-1779 
Legal Advisors / Counselors ........................... Bob Cava - 669-8896 
 .............................................................. Carl Copertino ...274-9035 
Membership: .............................. Chairman Ralph Preta—499-4635  
 ........................................................ Sal Mangano, Joe Di Girolamo 
―Popeye‖ Number…………........................….Joe Bilello—587-3328 
District 1 Parade ..................................... Roy Perticone—242-5492 
Photographer ....................................... Rocco Germano - 560-3301 
Scholarship ............................................ Tony La Rocca - 321-4954 
 .............................................................. Jack Battaglia— 427-3425  
Senior Citizen Affairs ......................... Nunzio Diamante—669-4184 
Vegas:  Frank Provenzano—667-1133 ........ Bill Lamont - 669-4543 
Golf Outing…………Tom Lorito—539-9113 / Pat Lorito—790-7359  
………………..Tony La Rocca—321-4954 / Rocco Laino—661-1981 
Web Site ................................................... Sal Favarolo—321-1819 
Dances, In House Functions: …………….Andy Filangeri—242-7479   
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Dear Brothers and Sisters of the Lodge:  
 
Growing up we all heard the term, “many 
hands make for light work.”  As the Presi-
dent of the Lodge, I can fully understand the 
meaning. 
Our Lodge was formed over 40 years ago and 
our building built nearly 35 years ago.  Over 

that span, we have had many highs and lows; we have struggled 
through the tough times and flourished throughout the good times.  
We had taxes, utilities, insurance and food bills; proportionate to the 
times.  Back then, this Lodge alone boasted of having over 400 
members. Today, when you combine the Lodge and the Auxiliary, 
we have about 350 members. 

What makes today different? Age…the building is older, 
the membership is older. Then, the average age of the membership 
was 45-50 years, today that average is up to 65-70 years. Listening 
to the senior members, they ran the same events we have today 
and when the night ended, they went to the local diner for breakfast; 
or they cooked it here in the Lodge. Today, our members just want 
to go home and go to bed. Why?  Age. 

The Misiano’s, who are among the more senior of the 
members, are here every Monday (Bingo) and Friday (Vegas), do-
ing whatever is asked of them…they are in their 80’s. We have 
World War II members dealing cards at every Vegas, walking the 
floor at Bingo…they are in their 80’s. 

Our Officers are the members who choose to do more…
and they do.  During the week we have one officer monitoring the 
house from 9 AM to 1 PM. He answers the phone, signs for deliv-
eries and is our representative to the public. Any problems he con-
tacts me or the house chairman. 

Every Monday night the Bingo staff, chaired by Andy 
Filangeri, opens the hall, prepares the prize monies, and runs the 
Bingo. They start about 4:30 PM and close down around 11 PM. 

Vegas…every other Friday.  A cadre of workers, chaired 
by Bill Lamont and Virginia Usak open the hall, set up the games 
and they hope for enough volunteers to run a successful night. Their 
night runs from 6 PM to after midnight. 

The Kitchen staff…they probably put in more hours in a 
week than some put in for the year.   

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
On Monday Frank Montuori will open up at 4:30 and 

begin to prepare for the meals they will serve that night.   
Last call is usually about 9:15…by the time they clean up, 

it is almost 10 PM. 
On Wednesday nights, our Ballroom Dancing …a huge 

fund raiser started under President Clem and ran by Joe Commisso. 
Today, Frank Montuori runs the kitchen and is assisted by Bill 
Lamont and Andy Filangeri. They are part of a cadre of workers 
that start about 6 PM and end their night after 11 PM.  

During the week, Sal Picone and Roy  
Perticone do the shopping and Roy butchers the meat for 

the weekend catering events.  They do this voluntarily at their own 
expense. When something breaks or needs to be replaced, Paul 
Carosotto is the first one to try and repair it…to save us money. 
Space prohibits me from listing everyone who has contributed 
something to our Lodge, so I have singled out the people who chair 
these events. The members of the Lodge and Auxilary, who work 
the Bingo, Vegas, Wednesday Dance are just as valuable and we 
can not thank you enough. 

When we were younger, we were taught to give up a seat 
to an elderly or handicapped person. Today, we are all elderly and 
many of us are also handicapped, but we can still help or assist 
each other…just give us your time and we all can get a break. 

Our Lodge is one of the finest in the State. We offer our 
members a warm and friendly environment in a beautiful building 
complete with a newly re-furbished TV / Card room, which was 
painted and dressed up by a couple of the Officers, Tom Lorito and 
Jack Battaglia.  The room now has a beautiful pool table that was 
donated by the Mangano family.  

During the year, we run inexpensive dances and family 
socials for less than a ticket to a ball game.  We offer events that 
cater to all, such as golf outings, comedy shows, dances, etc. in 
order to raise money for the many charities and scholarships we 
support; and to pay taxes and utilities that are necessary to keep 
the building.  Add to this, the age of the building and the variety of 
things that more frequently breakdown and you can see what a 
struggle it is. 

WE NEED YOU TO HELP.  So I am appealing to each of 
you, to contact the Chairpersons and make yourself available to 
help us out.  Remember, this is your Lodge and just paying dues 
does not cover the work involved to maintain it.  

                                              Respectfully,  
                                              John Vigiano 

 

President’s Message 

MEMBER-GET-A-MEMBER . . .  Membership Drive 
Tuesday, June 29th at 7:30 PM.                  Refreshments will be served. 

                   ATTENTION: MEN!   
  The Men’s General Membership meeting has been changed To Tuesday, JUNE 8th. 
                     THERE WILL BE AN ELECTION for DIRECTOR. 
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LADIES AUXILIARY 

COMMITTEE CHAIRLADIES 
Bingo ................................... Anna Lombardo - 516-982-1447 
Bus Trips AC ................................. Anita Montuori - 422-6914 
....................................................... Marge Valenti—665-6323 
Dark Horse ......................................... Fran Barone 667-1543 
……………………………...……...     Fay Ferrante—661-8485 
Fashion Show…………………..Lorena Lanzilotta – 940-2035 
 ……………………………………..Lucille DiNardo – 667-1912 
Food for the Needy ..................... Rose Dispinseri – 254-3015 
....................................................... Connie Busini—586-7852 
Health and Welfare ..................... Rose Dispinseri—254-3015 

PAST PRESIDENTS: 
 

Carmel Lamont 
2007—2009 

Mary Ann Perticone 
2005 -2007 

Joanne Spera 
2003-2005 

Ann Marie Nappi 
2001 – 2003 

Millie Misiano 
1999 – 2001 

Lucille Di Nardo 
1997 – 1999 

Lucille Romanello 
1995 – 1997 

Teena Spera * 
1993 – 1995 
Carol Nani 

1991 – 1993 
Rosemarie Manzo 

1989 – 1991 
Ann Mastrocco 

1987 – 1989 
Phyllis Cipriano 

1985 – 1987 
Fran Barone 
1983 – 1985 

Loretta Brocco* 
1981 – 1983 

Eleanor Cipriano* 
1979 – 1981 
Pat Sforza 

1977 – 1979 
Marge Errico* 
1975 – 1977 

Fay Cantone* 
1971 – 1975 

 
* Deceased 

 

Domenica Diana Grauer - President 
29 East Half Hollow Road 
Dix Hills, NY 11746 
(631) 242-2710 
 

LADIES AUXILIARY OFFICERS: 
 

Vice President ............................................................... Pam Gagliano—242-2148 
Immediate Past President:  ....................................... Carmel Lamont—669-4543 
Orator:  .............................................................................. Jan Vigiano - 242-7479 
Recording Secretary:  ................................................ Debra Prestano—289-1872 
Financial Secretary: ………………………………….Lorena Lanzilotta—940-2035 
Treasurer: .................................................................... Rose Dispinseri—254-3015 
Corresponding Secretary: ………………………………..Jo Panarese—242-2666 
Principle Trustee: ………………………………………...Connie Busini—586-7852 
Trustees:  
..................................................................................... Joyce Ratushny—586-2578 
……………………………………………………………….Anita Montuori—422-6914 
Mistress of Ceremonies: ......................................... Nina Tartaro—516-364-8879 
Sentinel: ………………………………………………….Ginger Filangeri—666-0413 
Chaplain:  ................................................................. Margaret Valente—665-6323 

 

 

2009—2010 Lodge Queen—Ashley Melito  
 

 
Membership……………………...Pam Gagliano – 242-2148 
      Fran Barone – 667-1543…... Millie Misiano – 242-3796 
Parade……………………..Anna Lombardo—516-982-1447 
……………………………………….Jo Panarese—242-2666 
Photographer……………………..Anita Montuori—422-6914 
Publicity……………….… ……...Carmel Lamont – 669-4543 
Queens Pageant ………………Debra Prestano—289-1872  
Refreshments…….……………..Rose Failla—516-781-6150 
…………………………………Jay Ardolino –  516-579-7843  
Twirlers ………………...Linda Mastrocco Boss—243-0168 
Vegas ……………………………Virginia Usak—586-6058 

Keep in Our Prayers 
Please keep in our prayers all members who are sick; Lady President Diana Grauer, 

Paul Del Prete, Frank Ferrante, Joe Commisso, 
Pete Mastrocco, Peter Crescenti, Jim Caravella, Lucille Di Nardo, Lucille Romanello, Marie Germano,  

Mike ‗Doc‘ Ferrato, George Nappi and Jean Oropallo. 
Pray for the souls of the recently departed . . . especially Brother Ron Dia. 

Also, pray for our men and women serving in the Armed Forces. 
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Dear Brothers and Sisters: 
 
          To begin with, this has been a 
very inactive month for me, as I am recu-
perating from major eye surgery. It gives 
you a timeout to reevaluate the impor-
tance of the world around you and gives 
you that precious time to count your 
many Blessings of good family ties and  

many good friends. 
          My heartfelt thanks to all who carried out their many Auxiliary 
jobs and for being there for me; and keeping me updated.   Thank 
you to the Ladies Executive Board, Ladies Auxiliary, the Men’s Ex-
ecutive Board and Membership for all your thoughtful cards, phone 
calls, prayers and the many plants and flowers that cheered me up. 
           On May 25th  at the Ladies General Membership meeting at 
7pm, the Lodge and Ladies Auxiliary Scholarships were awarded. 
There  were twelve Scholarships awarded to worthy students for 
their outstanding achievements.  It was an exciting night to see such 
talented and intelligent young people receive these Scholarships.     
 
         Congratulations to all the recipients and their families.  This is 
made  possible by all the work, time and dedication of our member-
ship.  A special thank you to Tony LaRocca for organizing the whole 
Scholarship Program along with Jack Battaglia.  Many thanks gen-
tlemen.  The Ladies presented two Scholarships.  Always remember 
the ―Best gift you can give your children is an Education‖.   
 
             I  know we can use some extra support on our Bingo and 
Vegas nights. We do work, but we also have some fun. So do try to 
offer some of your time. It would be truly appreciated. 

            
 Many thanks to those of you who came out  to march with us on  
Memorial Day to honor our many Servicemen and Servicewomen 
who  have made it possible for us to live in a free and independent 
country. 
             June 3rd to the 6th is our New York State Convention. 
             June 10th there will be an Atlantic City Bus Trip to  Bally’s; 
see Anita Montuori for reservations. 
            On June 15th , is the Vigiano Brothers  7th  Annual Memorial 
Golf Outing. This is the largest event for the men for the year. Check 
for the particulars in the LaVoce and join us for a round of golf. 
             June 12th  is our Spring Dinner/Dance, chairlady Lorena  
Lanzilotta and co-chairlady Anita Montuori.  Join us for a night of 
good food and dancing by D.J. Joanne & Gene. 
              Another great night for the Ladies is Military Bridge, to be 
held on Thursday June 17th . . .  raffles, snacks, coffee & cake and a 
prize for all.  Gentlemen are welcome to join us for a fun night.   
              Tuesday, June 22nd  we will be Crowning our Lodge Queen, 
at the Ladies Membership meeting.  ALL ARE WELCOME.  Keep 
the date open. It would be nice to show all our support to the young 
lady who will be representing our Lodge, as Miss Constantino Bru-
midi – 2010. 
              I would like to take this opportunity to wish a VERY HAPPY 
FATHER’S DAY to all the Gentlemen of the Lodge. 
               Please pray for our sick and deceased members.  
May God Bess you and God Bless America. 
 

Fraternally, 
                                                                                                                                                          
                                                     President Diana  
                                                                          

Madame’s Message 

 

“Players keep comin’ while dealers start slumpin’ 
              come back to the game” . . . 

          Brothers & Sisters we need YOU! . . . 
to give a few hours a night, a couple of nights a month. 
           Check the La Voce Calendar for upcoming Vegas dates. 

A special thanks to the Mangano Family for their support over the years, including, but 
not limited to, newsletter ads, donations to all our fundraisers, specifically our annual Golf 
Outing; and now . . .  
 
 
 
 

YES! . . .  a billiard table for the upstairs room. 

Thank you Brother Sal ! 
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June Birthdays 
Joe Bellantuono  6/1 
Rev. Francis Gaeta 6/2 
Jennie Farina  6/4 
Vincent Spina  6/5 
Anthony De Biase 6/5 
Lorena Lanzilotta 6/11 
Rose Sarno  6/14 

Milestones... 

Important Notices 
In case of Illness or death of a Brother Member or a 

Member of the Ladies Auxiliary Please Call: 
Pete Nani—242-4261 

Rose Dispinseri—254-3015 

Monthly Newsletter 
 

Bob Savino, Editor — Sabrina Savino, co-Editor 
422-6934  

E-Mail: dynsus@aol.com 

 Editorial 

 UPCOMING EVENTS...HERE IN OUR LODGE AND IN THE ORDER 
 
June 3 through June 6—New York State Convention 
June 10—Atlantic City Bus Trip 
June 12—Spring Dance 
June 15—Lodge Golf Outing 
June 17—Military Bridge 
June 22—Crowning of Lodge Queen at Ladies General Membership Meeting 
June 29—Membership Drive 

June Birthdays 
Ann Marie Bufalino 6/15 
Marie DePaola  6/15 
Bill Lamont  6/15 
Gloria Toscano              6/18 
Ada Plumitallo  6/21 
Genevieve Fasano 6/24 
Nancy Valente  6/25 
Jim Caravella  6/30 

June Anniversaries 
Marie & Paul Coniglio 6/6 
Fay & Nino Barraco 6/8 
Dolores & Tony Gulino 6/8 
Cookie & Gene Kaliski 6/9 
Fran & Tom Del Pezza 6/29 
         
 

                                         
 
 
 
Father‘s Day is celebrated on a variety of days worldwide. In Italy, ‘Festa del Papa’ is celebrated on 
March 19th, the Feast of San Giuseppe, a fatherly symbol of love, generosity, compassion, kindness and 
acceptance. Many regions hold donkey races (Palio dei Somari) between neighborhoods. Today, in 
America, father symbolizes those same attributes; and though the celebration may not include a donkey, 
it is a day of food, family and gifts.  
Father‘s Day, however, is not only a day to honor your father, but also to honor all men who have acted 
as a father figure in your life . . . grandfathers, stepfathers, uncles. 
The very next day is the first day of Summer . . . warmer weather, longer days, vacations, more time to 
spend with friends. And as I think of friends, I think of the many I met at this Lodge; some since gone and 
others I don‘t see much of anymore. 
Don‘t forget to get to that website!!! . . . http://www.sonsofitalyli.com ~ Bob Savino 

Do you have an idea for FUNDRAISING?   
Then get it out of your head! 

Jot it down and contact Chris Schiavo—Fundraiser Chairman at any meeting/event or by phone 
(631-254-3650). He will guide you in completing an ‗information‘ form, that will, in turn, act as a 
document for discussion. 

 
     Coming  
   August 7th 

Keep an eye out for UNCLE FLOYD (Vivino) 
       at our 2nd Comedy Show Night 

Honor Thy Father . . .   
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MISS CONSTANTINO BRUMIDI – 2010 
Our Queen’s Pageant will be held at our Lodge on Tuesday, June 22, 2010 at the Ladies General Meeting. 

The winner will reign as “MISS CONSTANTINO BRUMIDI” for the entire year 

(from July 2010 thru July 2011) and will be our representative  at all functions 

as well as being a beautiful representative of our Italian Heritage. 

 

The Crowning of the Brumidi Lodge Queen 

          NEW YORK STATE GRAND LODGE – ORDER SONS OF ITALY –  2010         
 
 
 
   
 1st Prize                     2nd Prize                       3rd Prize                    4th Prize                   5th Prize 
   $20,000                      $5,000                          2@ $2,000               3@ $1,000                 5@$500 
   
                Total of Prizes =  $34,500      Winning Tickets to be drawn on October 9, 2010 

  Reserve your ticket – see Bill Lamont or call (631) 669-4543 

FAMILY  
 

SOCIAL  
 

NIGHT 

SWEET TABLE 
    SURPRISE 

    $100   
  RAFFLE 
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The Leaders & Ladies of our Lodge at The Golden Lion Dinner 

 

On this day, 13 May, 2010 
the Board has bestowed 
the title of Honorary      
Director—Emeritus upon 
          Frank Ferrante 
         as awarded by: 
President: John Vigiano 
1st VP: Andy Filangeri 

 Constantino Brumidi Lodge #2211 

  Congratulations 
 To Frank Ferrante 

For his outstanding achievements &  
contributions to the Lodge & to the Order. 

Honorary Director—Emeritus 

  Are You Connected? 
 
 If you answered yes and haven’t been to our website, 
you’re missing out. La Voce can now be viewed online. 
 

 You can find information on upcoming events, get financial advice, link to  
Italian websites, listen to Italian music, play enjoyable games; and if you’re 
tired of ‘phone ear’ . . . stop by the chat room!             
 Webmaster—Sal Favarolo has designed an Italian Cyber Center of fun &  
information . . . and he welcomes suggestions. Stop by today & add it to your 
‘favorites’! 

 Website:   http://www.sonsofitalyli.com Email address:  Lodge@sonsofitalyli.com 
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
Saturday, June 12, 2010 
7:30 PM to 11:30 PM 

Sit Down Dinner 
************** 

Open Bar 
************** 
Raffles 

$40 per person 
     NON-REFUNDABLE 

Music by DJ/ J&G Entertainment 

Chairlady: Lorena Lanzilotta  631-940-2035 
Co-Chair: Anita Montuori  631-422-6914 

TICKETS: 
Jan Vigiano  631-242-7479 
Marie Diamante  631-669-4184 

EVERYONE IS WELCOME! 

MILITARY BRIDGE 

Thursday, June 17, 2010 

Chairlady: Connie Busini 
Co-Chair: Rose Dispenseri 

TICKETS: 
Rose 631-254-3015 
Pam 631– 242-2148 

Doors Open:  
 6:30 PM 

PRIZES 

Donation:  

$10 per person 

Raffles, Snacks, Coffee & Cake 

GAMES BEGIN PROMPTLY at 7:30 PM 

Activi- ties 
s month’s 

Ac-

Spring up & Join in this month’s Activities 

Atlantic City Bus Trip to Bally’s Casino 
Thursday, June 10, 2010 

$30 per person 

$20 free slot play back 

Bus leaves Brumidi Lodge at 7:30AM 
Call: 
 Anita 422-6914 or Marge 665-6323  

Bagels & Water 

	 VOLUME 1, ISSUE 6	 JUNE 2010	 PAGE 9



VOLUME 1, ISSUE 6 June 2010 10 

 

 Next Men’s General Membership Meeting: Tuesday, June 8, 2010  8 PM 
Next Ladies Auxiliary General Membership Meeting: Tuesday, June 22, 2010 8 PM 

DEADLINE FOR NEXT “La Voce” - Monday, June 21, 2010 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 
  1 

TRUSTEE MTG. 
 

2 
Ballroom 
Dancing 

3 4 
 

5 

6 
 
DIST ONE PRESIDENTS 
 
 

7 
BINGO 

8  LADIES Board/ 
MEN’S GENERAL 
By-Law changes, 
if necessary. 
Directors Election 

9 

Ballroom 
Dancing 
 
 

10 
DIRECTORS MTG. 
Atlantic City 
Bus Trip 

11 
 
VEGAS 

12 
SPRING 
DANCE 

13 
    
 

14 
BINGO 

                                                                      

 

15 
Lodge 
Golf Outing 

16 
Ballroom 
Dancing 

17 
   MILITARY 
    BRIDGE 

18 
 
 
 

19 
 
 

20   
 
Father’s Day 
 

21 
       BINGO 
                         

22 LADIES 
       GENERAL 
(Crowning of 
Lodge Queen) 

23 
Ballroom 
Dancing 

24 
 
 

25 
 
VEGAS 

26 

27 
 
 

28 
      BINGO 

29 
Membership 
    Drive 

30 
Ballroom 
Dancing 

 
 

  

       

June 2010 

July 2010 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

    1 2 
 

3 
 

4 
INDEPENDENCE 
        DAY 
 

5 
   BINGO 

6 
TRUSTEE MTG. 
 

7 
Ballroom 
Dancing 

8 
   DIRECTORS 
     Meeting 

9 
 
VEGAS 

10 
 
 

11 
 
 

12 
   BINGO 

13 
       LADIES 
      BOARD 

14 
Ballroom 
Dancing 
 

15 
 

16 
      
 
 

17 
 

18 
  

19 
   BINGO 

20  
       MEN’s 
   GENERAL 
       (CASUAL) 

21 
Ballroom 
Dancing 

22 
 

23 
 

24 

25 
 
      
 

26 
   BINGO 

27 
       LADIES 
     GENERAL 

28 
Ballroom 
Dancing 

29 
 
 

30 
 
 

31 
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FOR INFORMATION AND APPOINTMENTS CALL OR FAX

TARA AT: 631-338-6357
MEMBERS RECEIVE DISCOUNTS
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RENT THIS SPACE
FOR $75.00
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Denton Advertising, Inc.
698 Long Island Avenue, Deer Park, New York 11729

(corner of west 3rd street, south of the RR tracks)
A Full Service Printing Facility in Deer Park - Since 1962

Tel: 631-586-4333 • Fax: 631-586-7851

Visit our website at:
www.dentonadvertising.com

INVITATIONS / ANNOUNCEMENTS - Wedding - Shower - Confirmations
Communions - Birthday - Graduation - Bar/Bat Mitzvah

Browse our selections on-line and then call or visit our facility for special pricing

AdVErTISINg SpECIAlTy ITEMS - For party or promotional use
Pens - Awards - Beach Items - Calendars (early discounts) - Desk & Office Accessories

Team Supplies - Tote Bags  & thousands of other products for custom imprinting

COMMErCIAl prINTINg - Business Cards - Letterheads - Envelopes
Brochures - All Business Forms - COMPLETE MAILING SERVICE

BIG
DISCOUNTS!

WEEKLY
SPECIALS
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CAROL QUIRK
TOWN CLERK

TOWN OF BABYLON
200 EAST SUNRISE HIGHWAY

LINDENHURST, NY 11757

(631) 957-3005
Fax: (631) 957-7490

E-Mail: cquirk@townofbabylon.com

RENT THIS SPACE
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RENT THIS SPACE

RENT THIS SPACE
FOR $75.00

RENT THIS SPACE
FOR $75.00



Founded February 28, 1969
2075 Deer Park Avenue • Deer Park, New York 11729

Kitchen / Fax: 631-586-3928
Lodge Office Only: 631-940-2006
Lodge Office Fax: 631-586-5429

Catering: 631-338-6357

©
A

d
fin

ity
Not only are we a family-owned funeral home, we’re
owned locally. Why should this be important to you?

Because we answer to our own community—our
friends, neighbors, you.

As for that other funeral home chain, their owners
are out-of-state... where are their interests?

Here.

Our owners: Their owners:

There.

MANGANO
FUNERAL HOME, INC.

1701 Deer Park Ave. • Deer Park
(631) 586-3600
ManganoFH.com

Deer Park’s only family owned and operated funeral home.
Since 1911

CHANGE SERVICE REQUESTED
Website: http://www.sonsofitalyli.com   •   Email: lodge@ sonsofitalyli.com


